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Please allow common sense to rule in this case... Do not raise the permit to purchase 

fee making it more difficult for people to purchase a gun. If we send our kids to war at 

18 they should be allowed to purchase a fire arm as long as they are in good 

standings as is required of any citizen. Oregonians have a right to purchase a gun 

and none of what this bill covers is making us any safer! Please stop! Thank you 
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